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Tempest will be with us on Monday 

13th November to take individual school photos of 

the children. The children will also have a photo 

taken alongside any siblings they have in school. 

This will be our last time using Tempest as we 

have booked with The School Photography 

Company for our class and individual photographs 

for 2024. 

Dear Parents, carers and friends of Kimbolton,  

Wow, what a busy half term we have had! We have all been so impressed with how well the children have 

settled into their new classes and shown such a fabulous attitude to their work. As always, the half-term 

has been packed with activities: 

We enjoyed a performance by Sealegs Puppet Theatre all about the poems of Edward Lear. Rob brought 

the poems to life with his wonderful story telling and inspired the children to perform and write their 

own poems.  

Class 1 children have settled brilliantly into life at Kimbolton and have been showing off their 

storytelling skills with performances of Mr Wiggle and Mr Waggle and The Three Little Pigs.  

Class 2 have been enjoying their new outdoor area; a huge thank you to the PTFA for their support in 

funding resources to facilitate this.  

Class 3 have done some fantastic art work this half term, looking at shades and tints in painting.  

Class 4 enjoyed a trip to Cadbury World as part of their learning about the Mayans, finding out how the 

Mayans made chocolate and about the culture. They also enjoyed writing their names in chocolate and, no 

surprises, eating it too!  

We had an exciting visit from Chris Blumer from Sunshine Radio who interviewed Mr Breakwell and some 

of the children – if you haven’t yet heard it, see our Facebook page for a link to the broadcast.   

The half term has finished on a high with a fabulous Harvest Festival held in our church. A huge thank 

you for the donations to Leominster Foodbank – we are incredibly thankful.  

 

Have a fantastic and restful half term.  

 

Mrs Hyde 

Contact us: Tel: 01568 612691      E-mail: admin@kimbolton-st-james.hereford.sch.uk 
Website: www.kimbolton-st-james.com  

 

 

 

A huge thank you 

to our wonderful 

PTFA who have 

gifted every child in 

school with a 

‘Spooky’ sweet 

treat to bring home 

at the end of the 

day today.  
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DATES FOR NEXT HALF TERM: 

Wednesday 8th November – Flu Vaccinations in school (please complete the E consent, the link has been 

emailed)  

Monday 13th November – Individual and sibling photographs in school  

Monday 13th – Friday 17th November – Anti-bullying week  

Friday 17th November – Children in Need – Wear something Spotty!  

Monday 20th November – PTFA Christmas Bingo at Leominster Sports and Social Club – all welcome!  

Thursday 23rd – Wednesday 29th November - Scolastic Book Fair in the school hall (3-3.30pm)  

Thursday 30th November – EYFS Parent Workshop 2-3pm  

Friday 1st December – PTFA Non-uniform Day - In exchange for filled jars for the Christmas Bazaar 

Friday 8th December – Christmas Bazaar, 3.30 – 5pm  

Friday 15th December – Panto Day!  

Tuesday 19th December – KS1 Nativity to parents, afternoon and evening performances (letter to follow)  

Wednesday 20th December – PTFA Christmas Jumper day – In exchange for gift shop donations  

Wednesday 20th December – Children’s Christmas Dinner Day  

Thursday 21st December – PTFA Christmas gift shop  

Thursday 21st December – Christingle Service, 1.30pm at Kimbolton Church  

Friday 22nd December – Last Day of Term 

Term Starts – Tuesday 9th January  

 

 

We will be holding a Non-Uniform day on Friday 17th November 

with the theme; 

‘ ’

£1 Donation to Children in Need  
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October Half Term Activities  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

Poppies will be available to buy from the School 

office after half term. 

A suggested donation of 50p - £1 

 


